The Dow Chemicsl Company

ATTN: Mr, L. G. Silverstein
Radiation Protection
Officer

1707 Building

Midland, Michigan 48640

Gantlemen:

This refers to your letter dated February 18, 1673, goncerning your appli-
cation for remewal of License No. 21-00265-04.

The iaformation which you submitted with your letter is essentially the
eame as that previovsly submitted. Enclosed 1s a copy of our letter
dated May 29, 1974, concerning your application for license renewal.

We shall continue review of your application upon receipt of a response
vhich takes into account the comments in the May 29, 1975, letter. It
vill be helpful if complete coples of the oparating and energency proce—
dures in the form in which they wiil be given to personnel are submitte?.
Your reply should be submitted in duplicate.

Siucerely,

Nathan Baasia
Materials Branch
Division of Materials and
Fuel Cycle Facility Licensing

St. Br. Dist.
I&E Region 3
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